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SUBJECT: Proposed Amendment/Change Order No. 1 to Cooperative Agreement with
Rockdale County Contract No. 2019-09 for PW — Roads & Drainage Division

Original Contract Term and Dollar Amount: Valid through December 31, 2020 and $7,900,453.00
Previous Changes to the Dollar Amount: None

Previous Changes to the Term: None

Current Cumulative Contract Term and Dollar Amount: Ends December 31, 2020 and $7,900,453.00
Proposed Contract Term and Dollar Amount: $999,995.00

Detailed Description of Requested Changes: We are requesting to add addition funding to the
Cooperative Agreement with Rockdale County that is associated with the Watershed Management in the
amount of $999,995.00. This will ensure that there are adequate funds on this agreement to enable the
contractor to continue working on our Stormwater pipe repairs.

Justification for the Proposed Changes and an Explanation of why the County should not consider
a Competitive Bid: Purchasing & Contracting is actively working on a new contract, in the meantime
with this proposed funding request this gives the County an opportunity to immediately complete more
repairs and maintenance requests from a growing backlog of Stormwater projects.
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